
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members 
 
As you know I will be standing down as Chairman at the AGM and so this is my last newsletter 
contribution. 
 
I hope as many of you as possible will be able to attend the AGM on Thursday 14th November 
which will be your chance to vote for new committee members to take over the key vacant 
positions and raise any questions you may have.  Please continue to support the Committee 
as they are there to do their best for Bexley u3a members and without your continued support 
their jobs would be thankless. 
 
After the AGM which will not last for long we have a Speaker from Demelza Children’s Hospice 
to talk about their work. 
 
It will also be the last chance to buy tickets (£2) for the Christmas Social in Roberts Hall on 
Thursday 12th December with entertainment by Nick Brown. As previously said tickets will not 
be on sale at the door on the day so please make sure you have your ticket in advance.   

 
I would like to thank you for all the support I have received over the last three years and 
although standing down from the Committee I will still be around. 

 
I look forward to seeing as many as possible at our next meeting on Thursday 14th November. 
 
Wendy 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Future Meetings at Christ Church Bexleyheath – Dates for Your Diary  
14th November – AGM 
12th December – Christmas Social – with Nick Brown, entertainer  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Current Bexley U3A Groups 

Alternative Book Group(V) ;  Armchair Travellers (Vacancies);  Choir(Vs); City Explorers; Creative Writing;  

Crochet;  Decorative Arts;  Family History Advanced;  French Conversation (Vacancies);  French Intermediate;  

Gardening;  Italian(V);  Jazz Appreciation (Vacancies);   Knit and Knatter (Vs); Life Story (Vacancies); Listening 

to Music{vs}; Micropubs (Vacancies);  More of London;  Photoshop Etcetera (Vacancies);  Play Reading(Vs);  

Poetry Reading;    Rummikub;  Scrabble;  Self Help Art;  Spanish Conversation;  Steam Trains (Vacancies);  

Strollers (Vacancies); Table Top Games (Vacancies);  Tea, Cake & a Chat (Vacancies).  

If you are interested in any of the above groups, please contact me – email, telephone or leave a message. 

I will get back to you with details of the group or groups that interest you. 

If you are a Group Leader please keep me informed of any alterations to times of meetings, change of 

leadership details, vacancies etc. 

Many thanks. Jenny Cosser (Group Liaison) 
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The Exchange, Erith 

Saturday, November 23, 2024 

10:00 AM  - 3:00 PM 

Join LK Popup Fayres for a magical holiday shopping experience at their Christmas 

Artisan Craft and Gift Fayre. Discover unique, handcrafted treasures perfect for 

everyone on your list. Enjoy the festive atmosphere with twinkling lights, Christmas 

music, and the sweet scent of mulled wine. There will be array of perfect gifts and 

products available to purchase including decorations, handmade jewellery, pottery, 

textiles and more from talented local artisans. Bring your family and friends for a day 

of Christmas cheer and joyful shopping! 

FREE | DROP-IN 

***************************************************************************************** 

Executive Committee 2023 – 2024 

**Please let Liz know of personal events e.g. significant birthdays, anniversaries, condolences, etc. so 

that she can send cards 

Chair Wendy Scott    
 

Vice Chair Rosey Case  
 

 

Secretary Maureen Wright 
  

Treasurer Keith Scott 
  

Membership  Douglas West 
  

Speakers Paul Morris  
  

Group Liaison  Jenny Cosser 
  

E-mail & IT Keith Scott 
  

Social Secretary VACANCY   

Catering Vi King 
 

 

Database Keith Scott 
  

Meet & Greet Liz Salter** 
  

Non Committee  - London Region Rep VACANCY   

News Letter Editor Mary Jupp 
  


